
Knoxdale Community School Council (KCSC) 

 
 
Next KCSC meeting ~ All are welcome! 
 
When: Tuesday, April 5th, 2016 
Time: 7:00 p.m. 
Where: Knoxdale Public School Library, 2nd Floor 
 
Due to inclement weather, our March meeting was cancelled.  Thank you for your 
understanding.  Our April meeting promises to be jam packed! Please come out to hear 
about what is happening in your school. We will have reports from the Chair, Principal 
and Vice Principal, an update from the committee's Ottawa Carleton Assembly of 
School Councils (OCASC) representative, and we will be discussing upcoming school 
events including the Book Fair, Spring Movie Night, Parents Reaching Out (PRO) 
speaker event, education week, the Eagles' Nest Playground Project, Family Fun Picnic 
and the PRO grant application. If you would like to raise an item for discussion or have it 
added to the agenda, please email knoxdalecouncil@gmail.com by Friday, April 1st, 
2016. 

 

Save the Date!  Monday, April 18th 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 

Your KCSC is excited to be hosting the following information session for our school 
community:  Understanding the Mental Health of Your Children 

Dr. Barry H. Schneider (http://www.drbarryschneider.com/) will be discussing potential 
warning signs, and how parents can best support their children. 
 
More details and information to follow. Please stay tuned! 
Our thanks to Geoff Pearce for organizing this event! 



 

The KCSC New & Used Book Fair                     

Dates: May 2nd - 4th, 2016 
Location: Knoxdale Library, 2nd Floor                  
 
Thank you for continuing to put aside your gently used English and French books in 
support of the upcoming Book Fair! Donations will be gratefully accepted at the 
school during the last 2 weeks of April.  Please stay tuned! 
 
Each year, our book fair owes its success to a team of generous parent volunteers. If 
you have some time to volunteer for this event, the KCSC is looking for some help to 
sort books (April 25-29), set up (Friday, April 29), help with sales during the book fair 
(May 2-4 during the school day and during the evening of Wednesday May 4), and clean 
up after the book fair (after closing on May 4th).  If you are able to assist in any way, 
please contact our book fair coordinator JP Larochette at jplarochette@gmail.com. 

 

Spring Family Movie Night ~ Friday, April 8th, 2016 

Mark your calendars!  Our next family movie night will be on Friday, April 8th!  
Information and details to follow shortly.  If you have a suggestion for a family friendly 
movie that would appeal to all of the students and our school community, please email 
knoxdalecouncil@gmail.com.  

KCSC - Come out and see! 

If you haven’t yet come out to one of our monthly meetings, why not come to our next 
one in April? Do you have any ideas that would benefit our school and children’s 
educational experience?  Do you have any fundraising ideas?  Would you like to 
become involved with the Eagles’ Nest Primary Playground Project?  If so, please 
contact us at knoxdalecouncil@gmail.com. We would love to hear from you! 


